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Meeting with Mr. Allan & Mrs. Lynda Soares 

Time, Date & Place:  

October 19, 2024 

9:00 AM to 10:30 AM 

Location: LH1, Ground floor 

 

No of participants: 26 

 

On 19th October 2024, Allyn Girls hosted a breakfast meeting with Mr. 

Allan and Mrs. Lynda, generous donors who have committed to sponsoring 

certified courses for female students. The event began at 9:00 AM with a 

warm welcome from Fr. Dr. John Rose S.J, who introduced the couple and 

emphasized their dedication to enhancing educational opportunities. A 

poster signed by all attending female students was presented as a token of 

appreciation, which was later signed by Mr. Allan, Mrs. Lynda, and the 

director, symbolizing the connection between the donors and Allyn Girls 

community. 

Mr. Allan shared the purpose of his sponsorship and encouraged an 

interactive brainstorming session with the students. He invited their 

feedback and ideas for future courses, fostering an open dialogue that 

allowed the girls to express their aspirations. They discussed the courses 

planned for this year and an appealing suggestion for a placement training 

course emerged. This collaborative effort will help ensure that the courses 

are well-recognized and aligned with the students' needs. Mr. Allan 

expressed his expectation of receiving a yearly calendar detailing the 

proposed offerings.  

To honour Mr. Allan and Mrs. Lynda’s contributions, they were presented 

with a flower plant and a framed piece showcasing heartfelt messages of 

gratitude written by the Allyn Girls. This gesture reinforced the bond 

between the couple and our Allyn Girls community, highlighting the impact 

of their support. At the end of the meeting, the couple was directed to the 

project presentations of the third-year students, allowing them to see 

firsthand the talent and creativity of our students. 

Prof. Smita Pawar    
Allyn Girls Convenor 



 

   

  

 

 

Glimpse of the Event: 



 

 

 


